Office of Superintendent of Schools January 26, 2000
Board Meeting of February 9, 2000

Paui J. Phillips, Chief Facilities Officer
Facilities Planning and Construction

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF GMP (GUARANTEED MAXIMUM PRICE}
PROJECT NO. A0586-CM
NEW SCHOOL
ADA MERRITT ANCILLARY FACILITY
600 SW 3" Street, Miami, Florida

Bids were received by the Construction Management Firm, Walbridge Aldinger, on
January 26, 2000.
The GMP analysis and recommendation will be presented to Board Members, the

Recording Secretary to the Board and placed on file in the Citizen Information Center prior
to the meeting of February 9, 2000.

PJP:mh



